
  

 
 
 
 

Stage 2 History Incursion 
 
 
Stage 2 classes will be participating in a hands-on incursion on 
Tuesday 19/9/23 where they will role play and engage in activities 
to further explore the concepts studied this term in the History unit 
‘First Contacts’. 
 
Students have been learning about traditional Aboriginal culture, 
world exploration, British colonisation and the First Fleet and the 
interactions between Aboriginal people and early traders, 
explorers and settlers.  
 
The school has organised and fully funded the incursion workshops 
and experiences and the incursion will occur onsite at Thomas 
Acres Public School. Please be aware that one of the activities will 
involve a campfire where a staff member will demonstrate the 
cooking of damper.  
 
The incursion will run during normal school hours and full school 
uniform is required on the day. There is no travel or cost to students 
required. 
 
We can’t wait to share some pictures of the day with you! 
 
 
Mrs Grae and Stage 2 teachers.  


